
 

 

 

After a very successful series of networking events in the past, the European Chamber of Commerce 
of the Philippines (ECCP)  shifted its members gathering over happy hour, it is with great pleasure that 
the ECCP takes on  its first New Year’s Reception on 23 January 2020 at the Glass Pavilion, Dusit Thani 
Manila from 6:00pm - 10:00pm.  

The event aims to  attract over 100 c-level executives, and members from the Young Professionals 
Committee (YPC), and Women in Business Committee (WBC). Membership mixers like this help build 
your visibility and presence as ECCP helps you expose your brand to over 800 of our members, 
committee members, embassy partners, and government alliances. 

In this regard, we would like to invite (your company)  to be an Event Partner. 

 

 

*** only participants who gave their consent to share information in public will be included 

 



 

 

 

We hope that you’ll consider this event as an effective and unique venue to showcase your brand to 
a captured market. If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact Meluz Malantic at 8845-1326 or email at meluz.malantic@eccp.com.  

Thank you for this opportunity and looking forward to hearing from you.  

Sincerely, 

 

Florian Gottein 
Executive Director – ECCP  
 

 

 

 

Conforme: 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Company: __________________________________________________________________ 

Company Address:___________________________________________________________ 

Company Email:_____________________________________________________________ 

Contact Number: ____________________________________________________________ 

Signature: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 


